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Dear Parents and Carers 

  

As we are nearing the end of another school year, the time has come to say our 

farewells to Mrs Gable.  Her commitment to Bonneygrove, making our school a great 

place for our children to learn and flourish, developing and improving it, has been 

exemplary. Bonneygrove has benefited from her kind and generous leadership, 

under particularly difficult times recently.  I am sure that you will all wish to join  

me and the Governors in thanking her and wishing her all the very best in her 

future adventures.  
 

I am delighted to announce that we have appointed a new Headteacher Mr Craig 

Hamilton, who will join the school from the 1st September 2021.  I would like to 

congratulate Mr Hamilton who we appointed from a strong field of candidates and 

after a rigorous selection process involving staff, pupils, governors and the local 

authority.  Mr Hamilton stood out as an exceptional candidate to all members of the 

selection panel.  

 

Mr Hamilton and our headship team will be in close communication over the coming 

months to ensure a successful handover ready for September.  

 

We are very excited with Mr Hamilton’s appointment and are confident that he will 

continue our stable and successful future for our school.  Mr Hamilton cannot wait 

to meet all the parents, carers and most importantly our children.  

  

Kind regards  

  

 

Shen Hasekilerden  

Chair of Governors  
 

mailto:admin@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk
http://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/

